
IMPORTANT SCAM NOTIFICATION 
 

It has been brought to our attention that parishioners are being 
targeted by email scammers. Emails pretending to be from the 
Parish Priest are being sent requesting the purchase of gift cards 
for the Parish Priest. 
PLEASE BE VIGILANT – we do not send such emails. 

DO NOT RESPOND TO THESE REQUESTS. 
 

It is essential that you - 
NEVER – PURCHASE gift cards etc based on an email request. 
ALWAYS-DOUBLE CHECK any suspicious emails by contacting 
the office               
NEVER – SHARE personal or financial information in response to 
an unsolicited email. 

If you receive one of these emails  
please do let the office know immediately. 


